
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Swansea         Term : Autumn 1 2018 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

Hello! We are Swansea Class. We are a 

new KS1 class at The Castle School. This 

term we have been settling in to our new 

classroom, getting to know the routines of 

our new class and meeting our new friends 

and the staff who help us every day.  

 

Some of our favourite activities include 

exploring the different lights and the OMI 

vista in the sensory room, swimming and 

splashing in hydrotherapy, relaxing to 

different sensory experiences in TACPAC 

and singing lots of different songs 

throughout the school day. We are a very 

social bunch, we love going out to visit 

different people throughout the school 

day too! 

 

You can keep up to date with all of our 

hard work on tapestry. If you need help 

logging in just let one of the class team 

know. 

 

Have a lovely half term break and we will 

see you soon!  

 

The Swansea Class 

Team   

 

 

 

 

             
        
 
     
 
     

Dates to remember: 

Last day of this half term is Friday 19th October 2018. 

First day back after half term is Tuesday  30th October 2018 

Lewis and Kiera standing up 

tall and making each other 

laugh! 

Freddie pressing a 

switch for more music. 

Iyla enjoying a nursery 

rhyme during ‘pass the 

bag around the circle’. 

Lena on the OMI. 
Lili painting different 

vegetables using a sponge. 


